House Committee on Elections SB 208 Proponent Testimony March 6, 2023

Dear Honorable Chairman Representative and Members of the House Committee on Elections,

I strongly urge your support for SB 208.

Remote ballot boxes break the chain of custody for advance ballots especially if they are not monitored or surveilled. Restricting ballot boxes to be in election offices would be a great step toward improving the integrity of elections in Kansas.

I would appreciate your support for SB 208.

Sincerely, Alex Garibay House District 78